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EXHIBIT RE: SILENT STATUS 
 

Pursuant to a Request for Silence STA (File No. 0000180201), KVHC-LD (“Station”) was 
silent from January 14, 2022 to February 15, 2022.  As noted in the STA, the Station was taken 
off the air as its new antenna was showing major reflected power. The antenna was removed and 
transported for testing. During this time, the licensee took the opportunity to move the Station’s 
transmitter and equipment from its previous licensed site to the CP site (now licensed site) to 
minimize the time the Station would be off the air. After encountering delays with the tower crew’s 
availability due to COVID, the Station returned to air on February 15, 2022. 

 
Pursuant to a Request for Silence STA (File No. 0000190826), the Station was silent from 

May 14, 2022 to August 15, 2022.  As noted in the STA, the Station was taken off the air as it was 
in the process of getting an upgrade in electrical power service and constructing new fiber service.  
The Station returned to air on August 15, 2022. 

 
Pursuant to a Request for Silence STA (File No. 0000206030), the Station was silent from 

December 1, 2022 to January 23, 2023.  As noted in the STA, the Station was taken off the air due 
to technical issues associated with the station’s transmitter.  The Station returned to air on January 
23, 2023.   

 
 Based on the foregoing, grant of this license renewal application would be in the public 
interest because: (a) the Station was off the air only for a short period over the preceding eight-
year license term; and (b) during the entire period that the Station has been on the air, it has 
provided excellent programming to viewers in San Antonio, Texas and surrounding areas.  
 

 
  

 
   
 


